On April 17th Board Member Sandra Richmond asked the following question regarding Board Item CP5 - Approval of New Pre-Qualified Vendors

Question:  Is this the approval of the new ones?

Request:  The Pre-Qualification submittal for the April 19, 2006 Board is for the approval of two (2) additional firms.
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